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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY COVID-19 UPDATE FOR 8/23/20 
  

HONOLULU – There is no change today to the number of OCCC inmate and ACO test results 
the Department of Public Safety reported on 8/22 (Saturday).  No new pending test reports were 
received.  
   
The inmate releases directed through the Hawaii Supreme Court (HSC) orders are on-
going.  The list of names/criminal case numbers for those released 8/22/20, per HSC court 
order, is attached.  The HSC order requires that PSD provide a list of all inmates released under 
the order no later than the next day following the release.   
 
Total PSD positive COVID-19 test results as of 8/23/20 (no change from 8/22) 
Corrections 
Division Staff Inmate 
HCCC 0 0 
KCCC 0 0 
MCCC 0 0 
OCCC 43 242 
HCF 1 1 
KCF 0 0 
WCCC 1 0 
WCF 2 0 
Sheriff Division 1 NA 
Total 48 243 

* Numbers are subject to change as pending results are received. 
   



• The inmate releases directed through the Hawaii Supreme Court (HSC) orders are on-
going.  The list of names/criminal case numbers for those released 8/21/20, per HSC 
court order, is attached.  The HSC order requires that PSD provide a list of all inmates 
released under the order no later than the next day following the release.  
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